
Non-Residents Interested in Joining the Rivercrest Pool for the 2023 Season 

 
Rivercrest will be allowing families outside of Rivercrest to join our pool this year. Our pool will be 

open from May 27, 2023, to September 4, 2023.  

 

POOL HOURS  

Pool hours from May 27, 2023, to September 4, 2023, are as follows: 

 

 HOURS: 

 

  Weekdays:     10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

  Saturdays:     10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

  Sundays:     10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

  Holidays:     10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

   

 The hours are the same while school is in session and the summer. 

 

The fee for a family to join the pool for the summer is $600.  (All family members must be in the same 

household to qualify for the family pass rate).  Individuals may join for $150 per person.  Children 

under 12 must be registered with at least one adult member.  We will be allowing a limited number of 

households from outside of the neighborhood to join.  Applications need to be submitted and received 

by May 25th.   The application form is attached.  

 

Applications are accepted on a first-come, first-served basis.  Once the maximum number of non-

resident members is reached, the application process will be closed.  Once closed, the Rivercrest 

Website (http://rivercrest.org) will be updated to alert visitors that no additional memberships can be 

accepted.  Once applications are processed, registrants will be notified and your pool passes will be 

processed and sent to you. 

 

The Rivercrest Riptide swim team is for children ages 5–18 who can swim 25 meters unassisted; 

Rivercrest also has the Mini Waves part of the team for children ages 3-8 who still need swim 

instruction and hope to progress to the Riptide. The cost to join either part of the team is $170 per 

swimmer in addition to the pool membership.  Register at http://swimteam.rivercrest.org.  Non-

Rivercrest members will be eligible to register once their Rivercrest pool membership has been 

approved.   Please contact Cathy Pugsley with any questions at cathy@potomacriverrunning.com or 

703 798 1582. 

 

Rivercrest uses keytag passes and everyone who uses the pool must have a pass.  If you are one of the 

accepted members, passes will be mailed to you. 

 
If you have questions about joining the pool, please contact kevin.miller@sentrymgt.com.  

Make checks payable to South Bank HOA and send to SBRHOA, c/o Sentry Management, 50 Catoctin 

Cir NE, STE 301, Leesburg VA  20176.   Questions:  540-751-1888 x56604 or 

kevin.miller@sentrymgt.com. 
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